
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Monday, May 4th   

 
1-2:30 p.m.   

 
Sutherland Schoolyard Market Garden 

 

 
This workshop will highlight the recently constructed Sutherland Schoolyard Market Garden and 

how this garden, and other school gardens, can be used as a classroom resource.  The workshop 
will be outside in the Sutherland garden focusing on the curriculum connections of the garden.   

 

Please wear weather-appropriate clothing.  Refreshments will be provided. 
 

 
 

Please email Jason to book your spot in the garden! 
 

 

 
www.ediblegardenproject.com 

 


